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Kindness—Integrity—Determination—Safety  

From The Principal 
  
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Family Picnic on Friday  
The first term for 2025 is nearly at an end.  I am looking 
forward to our whole school picnic on Friday with our 
school community.  We are encouraging, those who can 
to come to school at 11.30 to enjoy a picnic with their 
children on the oval.  This will then be followed by open 
classrooms so that families can see what has been  
happening in our learning spaces.    We will have a whole 
school assembly at 1pm with some awards to finish the 
term.   We are planning for the assembly to finish around 
1.30.  Students will return to their classrooms and the day 
will officially finish at 2.15. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Staffing and classroom updates 
Miss Clarke and Mrs Allen are going to continue next 
term as the joint teachers of Prep K. 
Grade 3s and 4s have restructured classes to have four 
3/4 classes instead of five to help cover teaching and 
learning. 
 

Congratulations and farewells 
With some excitement I congratulate Mrs Crisp for  
picking up the Acting Assistant Principal role at our 
school for the rest of this year.   
 
We are saying goodbye to Miss Briggs and she picks up 
an important job working at the council developing  
programs to engage the youth of Mildura.  Thank you 
Sommar for support our students and being our Assistant 
Principal for the last 7 years. 
 
Also we say thank you and good bye to Brooke  
Hepworth.  She is picking up a position at the Regional 
Office as the Regional Disability Coordinator.  Thank you 
too to Brooke for all your support in working with many 
families and students for the last 13 years. 
 
Term 1 KIDS Bucks point totals 

 
Congratulations Landy!  We hope you enjoyed the pizza 
party on Wednesday. 
 
Next term 
School returns on Tuesday 22nd April 
ANZAC day  public holiday on Friday 25th April  
Curriculum Day (Pupil Free day) Monday 28th April  
 
Enjoy the school holiday break! 

Landy Elliott Jackson Cuthbert 

6995 5741 5476 6515 

 Mother’s Day Stall 
 

We are excited to announce that our 
annual Mother’s Day Stall will be held 
on May 8th. This is a great opportunity 
for students to purchase a special gift 
to celebrate the important women in 
their lives. Gifts will be $5 each, and we 
recommend purchasing one per student, 
though students may buy two if they 
have a special mother, grandmother, or 
caregiver. A prepaid order form will be 
sent home at the beginning of Term 2, 
so please keep an eye out for it in your 
child’s bag. 

Hello everyone, 
 

If you have any spare  
cardboard rolls (no toilet rolls please), 
cereal boxes or shoe boxes the STEM 
room would be glad to have them for 

students to use in class.  
Thanks! 



 

 

 

2:15pm End of 
Term 3 

Sun- Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

6th 
 
 

7th 
 

8th 

 
9th 

 
10th 

 
11th 

 
12th 

13th 
 

14th 
 

15th 16th 

 
17th 

 
18th 19th 

20th 21st 
 

22nd 

 
23rd 

 
24th 25th 

 
26th 

27th 28th 

 
29th 30th 

 
1st 

 
2nd 

 
3rd 

Congratulations 
 to all of our fortnightly  

award winners  

Assembly  
2:45PM 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 


